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New Year, New Zemo

It's a new year and a new start for
Zemo. After more than a decade at
the helm of what was the Low Carbon
Vehicle Partnership, Andy Eastlake
stepped down last Christmas.

Some of you may have attended Zemo’s
20th anniversary conference at City
Hall on a hot, sunny day last summer
where we were able to celebrate the
Partnership’s successes and achievements
of the last two decades, many of them
under Andy’s committed leadership.

I’m aware that | take over at Zemo at a
critical time in the UK’s transition to net
zero transport. Much has been achieved,
but there’s so much more to do. We have
most of the technologies, we have the
targets...now it’s time to focus on delivery.

It’s certainly been a hectic start! At a
special event held in Westminster on
Feb 1st, we announced the creation of a
new Council for Net Zero Transport, to be
convened by Zemo. We were delighted that
Lord Deben, the former UK environment
minister and, until recently, Chair of
the Climate Change Committee, has
agreed to be the Council’s first Chair.

The intention is that the new body
will help bring focus to transport’s
decarbonisation transition as we
move into the crucial delivery phase.

It will engage senior figures from
government, industry, the environment
and academic sectors to help inform...
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